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Important Dates
Christmas Concert – 12/14  6:30-8:00pm 
Ho`olaulea Rep Meeting – 12/18 6:00pm
Founder’s Day Service – 12/19
Winter Break – 12/20 - 1/5 
Family Movie Night – 1/20 6:00-9:00pm in 
the HS Quad

Summer School
Kamehameha Schools Maui is excited to 
present Halau `o Kapikohanaiamalama 
Summer 2018. Translated as the life source 
that feeds and nourishes, Halau `o 
Kapikohanaiamalama focuses on empowering 
and nurturing learners through rigorous and 
relevant experiences that are `aina based, 
`Oiwi STEAM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art and Math) focused and 
culturally connected.  

The online 2018 admissions application for 
summer school will be available from January 
2 - February 15 via KSConnect. The course 
title for our keiki (upcoming 6th graders) is 
“Na Koa O Na Ko`a.” It will run from June 18 
- July 13 (except for the holiday on July 4) 
from 8:00-3:00. 

For more information, please visit the 
Summer School page at: www.ksbe.edu/maui/
summer

Kokua for Coach Bala
KSM High School Seminar/Math teacher 
and Varsity VB Coach “Bala” Spencer 
suffered a massive stroke close to a year ago. 
It’s been an extremely trying time for his 
entire family (wife Lisa and children Logan, 
grade 10 and Kale, grade 8). The KS `ohana 
has been doing their part by providing dinner 
for them. If you would like to kokua with a 
meal, please feel free to sign up at: https://
www.mealtrain.com/trains/yl8y8e
In addition, if you prefer, they could use 
donations of toilet paper, baby wipes, 
laundry detergent, or paper towels. If you 
would like to donate any of these items, they 
may be dropped off at the HS with 
Counselor Malorie Chong. Contact Malorie 
if you are interested in helping with the 
Spencer’s yard work at: mlchong@ksbe.edu or 
572-3228.

CONGRATULATIONS!
Congratulations to our keiki for winning 
first place in their division at last week 
Tuesday’s Na Mele Competition at the 
Maui Arts and Cultural Center! They 
exhibited exuberance as they performed 
“Nani Koolau” and their harmonizing while 
singing “Ka Pili Oha” brought tears to 
many eyes. All of the hard work they put in 
to practicing was obvious! 


